TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely, Amn Edwards
Print: Amir Edwards

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely, Kathy Couts

Print: Kathy Coates

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the OUP.

Sincerely

Print.

Venice Business Owner/ Ocean Front Walk

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely,

Print: /_

Venice Business Owner/ Ocean Front Walk

Marky Campbell

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely

Print: <u>— /</u>

Venice Business Owner/ Ocean Front Walk

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely,

Print:

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely,

Print: Johas Bastys

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Colleen Basks

Sincerely,

Print:

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely,

Print:

Venice Resident and frequent parker at the 100 E. Venice Way Parking lot

GILBERT JALON

TO: Mr. Luis Lopez, Department of City Planning (luis.c.lopez@lacity.org)

Subject: I SUPPORT the 100 E. Venice Way CUP

I am writing to express my strong support for the 100 E. Venice CUP, which will allow a much-needed and appreciated surface parking lot to continue operating in the Venice neighborhood.

Specifically, I support the project application for a permit that allows for the property at 100 E. Venice Way in the Venice community to continue to operate as a parking lot, open to the public.

The site has been a responsible contributor to the community for decades. Our community cannot afford to lose parking spaces, as residents and visitors already struggle to find parking in the area. The local businesses in proximity to the 100 E Venice Way parking Lot, most of which have no parking, depend heavily upon the parking at this lot and others for customer parking.

Allowing the site to continue to operate as a parking lot, much like it has for decades, makes much more sense than closing the site off or requiring a new, large development in its place.

Importantly, the requested operation won't detrimentally affect the neighborhood.

Continuing to provide parking spaces available to the public at this location will satisfy a key need in our community, boost local business, and relieve the pressure on local residents.

As part of the Venice Community I wholeheartedly support and encourage the City's Zoning Administrator to approve the CUP.

Sincerely,

Print: SAMANTHA SKYLER